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Hello Everyone,  
 Welcome to this week’s edition of our school 
newsletter. Today we wore red and donated £1 for 
Comic Relief. Comic Relief is a charity set up to free 
the world of poverty. Red Nose Day 2021, has never 
been more important, with many suffering the 
impacts of the Covid-19 pandemic, donations are vital. 
These donations will support organisations across the 
UK and around the world to tackle important issues 
including homelessness, hunger, domestic abuse and 
mental health stigma. 
Have a great weekend! 
Tania Maggott 
Head teacher 
 
School Photos 
A gentle reminder, to anyone who has not already 
done so, to kindly settle payment for Student 
Photographs, either with Mrs John in the School 
Office or directly with Miss Kelly Leo, thank you. 
 

PTA 
Two Boats School is looking to form a new 
PTA Committee, including someone 
potentially taking on the role of 

Chairperson.  PTA members are parent volunteers who 
work closely with the school to co-ordinate PTA 
activities with the school calendar, organizing fund 
raising for school and student needs and generally 
supporting the school's efforts. Please contact Mrs 
Maggott or the School Office on 64432 if you are 
interested in these vital roles. 
 

Year 8 class making a full sized floor map and 
giving each other directions to follow.  This was 
for our lesson in giving directions, in French class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Before half term, Year 8 had just produced some 
excellent work in geography.  Their task was to apply 
the geographical map skills they had learnt over the 
term and create a Treasure Map with an 
accompanying story. They could be as creative as they 
wished.  Some of their work is displayed here.  Let’s 
see if you can follow their maps to find the buried 
treasure!  
Miss Austwick  
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It’s Miss Collard’s favourite time of year again – 

World Book Day! This Year we were meant  to 

celebrate it on Thursday 15th April, however we 

know that some of you had costumes on the FIRS. 

Seeing as the ship is now delayed, we have 

decided to delay World Book Day until Thursday 

6th May which gives you (and the teachers) plenty 

of time to create amazing book related 

costumes!  Rememeber there will be prizes for the 

most creative costume! We can’t wait to see 

what you come up with . 

On Wednesday, Year 5 and 6 visited the Power 
Station at English Bay. We are learning about 
water in our Geography lessons, and on our 
visit we learned how we have clean drinking 
water on 

Ascension 
and what to 
do if we see 
a burst pipe! 
Thank you to 
Rick and 
Steve and 
everyone at 
Encompass who made us feel very welcome. 
Well done to the children of Year 5/6, who were 
perfectly behaved and asked fantastic questions 
all morning! Mr Britten 

 

 

 

 

 

Hats, Sunscreen and Water 
At the moment, I’m enjoying this amazing 

weather we’re having! However I would like to 

please remind parents/carers to send their 

children in with sun protection for when they are 

playing/eating outside. Whilst there is shade in the 

playgrounds, there will be times where the 

children are in the sun.  

Cool drinking water fountains are always 

available for children to fill up their bottles.  

Thank you  - Miss Collard & the Primary Team 
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We have had such a busy term in KS1 – we don’t know where to start! 
 

We have been thoroughly enjoying our current book Astro Girl by Ken 
Wilson-Max. We have been learning all about plants and how things 
grow in Science. We are very much looking forward to our Plants trip 
with conservation later in the term to learn all about our local plants.  

 
We have covered so much in Maths as well, from mass, capacity and 

multiplication. We are doing so well! 
 

We hope your enjoy reading about some of our super hard work on 
the next page  

 


